
 

Newsletter – Wednesday 23rd October 2024 

Message from Miss Harris 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
What a fantastic term it’s been! It has been lovely to see the children engaged in their learning and 
enjoying the new learning experiences and opportunities that they have taken part in. It’s wonderful 
to hear the amazing facts and information that they are able to share after learning all about their 
new history topic too. 
 
The whole school has been enjoying singing our Harvest songs, which we sang so beautifully at the 
church yesterday. We have always enjoyed visiting the church and coming together as a community, 
but due to the COVID pandemic, this is something we haven’t done since 2019. So to have all 
children from Reception – Year 6 walk down to the church and take part in the service was very 
special. We are looking forward to going again at Christmas and Easter and we always welcome 
family members so do come along if you are able to. 
 
I would like to say a big thank you to everyone who donated food for our chosen charity, Boxes of 
Hope. I’m sure that the donation will be gratefully received. Please use this link Boxes of Hope - GHBC if 
you would like to know more about this charity and the work that they do. 
 
Well done to our football team who represented the school exceptionally well at their first football 
match of the year! You have worked so hard in your practice sessions and we were very proud to see 
that this was reflected in the way that you played.  
 
Thank you to everyone that supported with the school disco last night – without your support, it 
would not be possible to run these events so we really appreciate your time. If you would like to join 
the PTA or volunteer at future events, please let the office staff know and they will be able to share 
this with our PTA Chair. 
 
The first newsletter of next term will have the key dates for the term so please look out for this as it 
will include all of the Christmas celebrations, which we know are always so popular with parents and 
family members. 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful half term break and we look forward to seeing you on Monday 4th 
November. 
 
Best wishes, 
Miss Harris 
 
 
 

https://www.ghbc.org.uk/community-life/boxes-of-hope


 

We hope that you enjoy your 
half term break and have time 

for some of these activities! 

If you do any of these 
activities, please send in 

photos! We love to see the 
exciting things you get up to 

during your half term 
holidays! 


